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SUMMARY 

This refers to the renewal application for NRC License No. 13-00108-05 which has also 
requested to add the facilities under NRC License No. 13-26370-01 to its license. 

During the conversation, Dr. James Clark stated he has not ordered or possessed any licensed 
materials at his facilities; he has stepped down from the RSO position since December 31, 2012 
and his license will be combined with the license of Indiana University located at Bloomington 
campus (13-00108-05). 

After the above telephone, Mr. Null called Dr. Clark again and left a message requesting the 
licensee to submit a copy of close out surveys and an amendment request to terminate its 
license. Mr. Null requested him to provide the license termination request as soon as possible 
before March 31, 2013, the license's expiration date. 

Mr. Null also called Mr. Greg Crouch, the RSO of NRC License No. 13-00108-05, and left him a 
message regarding the above matters. 

The NRC has recently received a license renewal application from Indiana University, License 
No. 13-00108-05. This application did request to add the facilities located at Indiana University­
Purdue University to its license. 

Mr. Null spoke with Greg Crouch in Friday afternoon. Mr. Crouch explained that it is IU's intent 
to terminate their Regional campus NRC licenses and put each of them under either the IU­
Bioomington R&D broad scope license (Greg Couch is the RSO) or the IUPUI medical broad 
license (Mack Richard is the RSO). The IU South Bend campus license was terminated in the 
Fall of 2012 and added to the Bloomington license. 

The request to terminate and add the IU Columbus campus NRC license was submitted under 
letter requesting renewal of the IU Bloomington license. The issue that was explained to Mr. 
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. . 
Crouch was that the IU Columbus campus license expires at the end of March and we will not 
be able to get the IU Bloomington renewal issued with the Columbus address as a location of 
use before the Columbus license expires. 

Therefore, it was suggested by Mr. Null that IU submit a request for an amendment to the 
Bloomington license to add the Columbus address as a location of use, along with a request to 
terminate the Columbus license. Mr. Crouch agreed and will send a request to that effect on 
Monday, 3/11. 

Mr. Crouch also explained that both requests, i.e., the request to amend the Bloomington 
license and terminate the Columbus license will come in one letter signed by VA Applegate. Mr. 
Applegate oversees the IU Bloomington campus as well as the Regional campuses and 
therefore has authority to represent and sign these request for both licenses. 
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